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All the students of 1st year admitted in 2019-
20 for all courses are promoted to 2nd year subject 
to appear for online examination. The Second 
Year's admission process is now open on the link 
http://sppuoa.digitaluniversity.ac/. 
The printed study material will be made available 
upto 2nd week of October. Regarding its 
distribution, the instructions will be issued in the 
1st week of October considering Covid-19 situation 
and Government directives or SoP. The schedule 
for Online Examination will be declared by the 
October end. 
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